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Dear House Committee On Rules, 

I am fervently opposing HB 3838. If this bill passes, my Care home will not be able to 

afford and sustain the financial responsibilities of HB 3838. Medicaid payments have 

a base of $2,100.00 a month and as a Care Home, we are allowed to have five, (5) 

Residents. Most of the time, my Care Home serves Medicaid Residents which 

means, I only take in $10.500 per month. When you start computing all the expenses 

involved in running an Adult Foster Home, Medicaid payments will not be able to 

abide with HB 3838, which means I will have to close my Care home.  

The Care home business is a labor of love. I love what I do and we provide a 

personalized level of care that big Nursing homes and Assisted Living can not 

provide due to the size and caregiver turnover. Burt if this bill passes, my Care home 

won't make. Please do not pass HB 3838. 

Respectfully, Alma Mix 


